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*Reminder* COVID-19 Meeting Room Occupancy limits  

 As of November 8, 2022 the meeting/education room and common spaces occupancy limits across Fraser 

Health are lifted. 

 Please see the attached. 

*Revision* Funeral Arrangements Contact Plan – FH Long term Care and Assisted Living (AL) 

 Purpose of form is to support planning and provide information so care communities can begin process 

immediately after resident passes. The form is on FH Pulse for Owned & Operated: Funeral Home 

Transfers in Long-Term Care and Assisted Living Services - Clinical Protocol. 

 Please see attached form for LTC Affiliated and AL 

 Changes include: 

o Inclusion of AL in the title and body of the form to align with the Clinical Policy. 

o Removal of the term “Residential Care” and replaced with Long-Term Care (LTC) 

o Formatting changes to improve readability and usability 

 

  

 

 

 

https://pulse/clinical/dst/Pages/dst.aspx?dstID=5274
https://pulse/clinical/dst/Pages/dst.aspx?dstID=5274

